Attention Juniors

If you were absent for the SAT exam on Wednesday, April 5, you can test on June 3, 2017, as part of the weekend SAT administration. You need to sign into your College Board account to transfer your registration free of charge. You need to make this transfer and upload an acceptable photo no later than the late registration deadline of May 24, 2017 to ensure that you have a seat on test day.

If you have any questions, please see Ms. Pecora in room 307.
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